
Spring Term 3
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to Term 3!  We hope everyone had a restful 
Christmas holiday. We wish to say a huge thank you for all the 
lovely gifts we received from the children at the end of term. 

This term, we will begin a new topic ‘Terrific Toys and Amazing 
Animals’ - please see the website for the different objectives 
that we will be covering in each subject.  

Yoga will continue to be on Wednesday morning and our PE 
session with the Pro-Star coaches will be on Thursday 
afternoon.  Please remove your child’s ear-rings, if possible, for 
each of these sessions.   

There are many children who are coming to school wearing 
lace up trainers but we’re finding that they are unable to tie 
their own laces.  If your child does wear lace-up school shoes/ 
boots, or trainers can you please teach them to tie their own 
laces.  Thank you. 

All the Year 1s will continue to have their daily half hour 
phonics sessions together but literacy will often be taught in 
their registration class.   

Mrs Hoare is doing well and hopes to return to Fallow Deer 
sometime before Easter but while she continues to 
rehabilitate, Mr Bird will be carrying out her daily activities 
Monday – Thursday with Mrs Wilson working with us every 
Friday. 

Thank you for your support, 

Mrs Oliver and Mrs Bushell 

Homework 

OTHER 
INFORMATION 

Fallow Deer 

For our topic on 
toys it would 
be lovely to 
have some ‘old 
toys’ for the 
children to look 
at and talk 
about – we 
would love you 
to send any 
you have in to 
school and we 
promise to look 
after them. 

We are also 
looking for 
volunteers to 
come in and 
share their 
memories of 
toys they 
played with – 
parents and 
grandparents -  
please let us 
know if this is 
something you 
could help with.

Reading 
Please continue to read 
at least 3 times each 
week and record in the 
reading records. Wise 
Owls are hung on our 
reading tree each Friday 
for those children who 
do so and certificates 
awarded for children 
who are regularly on our 
tree. 

Maths 
Homework will continue 
to be set either on paper 
or through My Maths, 
linked to that week’s 
work.  It  shouldn’t take 
more than 20 minutes so 
please get in touch if 
your child is finding it a 
challenge. 

Spellings 
Year 2 spellings are on 
the website ready for 
tests each Friday.  This 
term they will link more 
closely to our ELS 
spelling lessons and 
children should be able 
to identify some 
patterns to help them. 
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